
Minutes of committee meeting held on 24th June 2024 at Gossops Green Community Centre 

@19.00 

 

Members present 

James Mason Y Jim Scott N Stella Daff Y David Penfold Y 
Richard Daniells Y Luke Taylor Y Clare Hall Y Dan Smiles Y 

Roy Swetman N Martyn Flint Y Paul Luttman Y Nicky Wilson N 

Lesley Bryant Y Debby Scott N Nina Ware Y   

 

 
Chairman (James) 

• Tilgate 5 Committee is meetin again next week. 

• All permits are in place and have been sent to ARC 

• Roy to pay fees for First Aid cover 

• Results testing has been successfully carried out using the parkrun volunteer app. 

• From July, the route will be run as part of training to familiarise runners with the 
route 

• Lanyards will contain contact info in case of issues 

• Adult numbers to be ordered 

• We have enough Junior medals 
 

Secretary (Richard) 

• Parkrun takeover date has been agreed and publicised 

• Spreadsheet for volunteers has been received from parkrun and is very well 
populated with all mandatory roles covered 

• Details on club handicap run will be in the July newsletter, and the Spond invite will 
be released when the newsletter is published 
 

Membership / UKA (Lesley) 

• One new and one rejoining member this month 
 

Tresurer (Roy) 

• Membership numbers have been confirmed to Roy and the annual insurance is now 
due 

 
WSFRL (Luke) 

• So far we have 20 entries for the Downland Dash, 24 for Roundhill Romp, 20 for the 
Beach Run, 8 for the Hove Stinger and 4 for Seven Stiles. 

• Numbers are slightly down this year from last year, but this is not thought to do with 
Spond, more to do with race clashes and other distractions 
 

Suggestions / Social (Stella) 

• Bottomless Brunch has been arranged for 28th July at Zari’s in Ifield 

• One more parkrun tourism date arranged for Victoria Dock (Clare) 

• Still getting a steady attendance at track sessions (Clare) 
 

SGP (Jim) 

• We had 15 runners for Hastings and 20 for Heathfield 



• So far we have 15 for both Bewl and Phoenix. 

• Jim sent the link for the SGP rebranding competition. 

• Jim sent a link for the list of blue plaques in Crawley and has offered to devise a 
route or routes for a summer social 
 

Kit / Website (Martyn) 

• The order from Texas has been sent out! 

• Orders are taking longer than with our previous supplier so Martyn will amend 
forms stating that orders should be ready in 21 and not 14 days. 

• Discussions on having a training kit. We need a brochure from the supplier on what 
may be available. 

• Sizes appear to be slightly on the small size, so it would be useful to have some 
sizing guidance. 

• Richard asked Martyn for confirmation of future dates booked for committee 
meetings. Martyn confirmed these are 29th July and 19th August. 

 
SCAA (Paul) 

• Excellent performance and support for the South Downs Relay 

• Training on Tuesdays and Thursday continues to be well attended and is going well. 

• With races on Wednesdays for most weeks in July, this may affect training numbers 

• Paul has started his coaches course, and Martyn is his ‘pupil’ with his Great North 
Run training 

 
Welfare (Dan / Nina) 

• Discussions around the club meeting all four components of the EA Safeguarding 
standards 

• Both have one more course to complete. 
 

Run Leaders (Debby) 

• Debby asked if neighbourhood runs were arranged, should other sessions also be 
available. It was agreed that only the neighbourhood run would be available when 
they are arranged. 

 
AOB 

• James has been approached by Pound Hill Pounders asking if we were interested in 
a collaboration event with both them and Horley Harriers. We agreed to take this 
forward, although no date has yet been mentioned. 

• After a discussion, it was agreed there would be joint runners of the month for June. 
These are Andrew and Chris Bullock and James to provide a writeup for the 
newsletter. 

 
 

 
Next meeting is Monday 29th July at 7.00pm, at Gossops Green Community Centre 


